
Full Council – 19 September 2016

Motion selected by the Conservative Group

Regal Way

Three years ago, the Council upgraded half of Regal Way with paving stones and 
new driveway bricks, leaving the other half of the road undone.

Afterwards, the residents petitioned the Council and met with the Leader of the 
Council, Councillor Butt, who promised that the other side would be upgraded a year 
or two later.  

Residents have now been advised that the works will be carried out with a different 
material similar to asphalt, which is nothing like that used on the opposite side of the 
road.  

The residents are unhappy that the road is once again going to be different and thus 
splitting up a community.

This Council believes that the Council should finish the road with the same materials 
used on the other side so it becomes connected again.

Despite additional costs, this Council believes that, in this instance, it would be a 
gesture of goodwill to complete the road with the same materials.

Councillors Colwill, Kansagra and Maurice


